ATTACHMENT 1

From: Dave and Susan DeVries [mailto:dandsdevries@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Erik Lundquist

Subject: Re: Washington Street

Hi Erik,

'Please withdraw our use permit application for 1705 Washington. After discussing this
with you this morning I think this makes the most sense.

Thank you,
Dave DeVries
925.376.3770



